Cllr Murphy – Reports for Annual Town Meeting 2023


Report into United Charities is as follows:

Through challenging times, the trustees have managed to support and grow locally over the year.
Westgate and Tibet's Court Alms houses, have continued to be maintained and used by local residents who need good accommodation within the town.

Lord Leicester Hospital was again well supported to help with ongoing renovation and upkeep.

Persons living in Warwick have also benefitted from support of the trustees such as Springfield mind and Warwick food bank, and the modernisation and the restoration of the Almhouses and the Lord Leicester Hospital.

Thank you 
 


﻿Report into Warwick Provident Dispensary is as follows:

Warwick Provident Dsispensary have managed to provide grants for those who of poor health, convalescence, or have a disability.

They have managed to maintain their support for those residents who live within the boundary of Warwick funding for items, services, or facilities which are calculated to alleviate the suffering, or assist in the recovery of such persons in such cases but are not readily available from other sources.

Grants have been given to memory singers, air ambulance, McMillan cancer down to providing a tumble dryer for resident with degenerating illness to help with their washing.

Through challenging times, the residents of the town are still able apply for grants and be worthy of assistance regarding health and wellbeing.

Thank you
